Chesapeake Bay Program

ANNUAL MEETING

OF THE

CHESAPEAKE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL

A Watershed Partnership October 31 ’ 2002

2:00 p.m.

2:20 p.m.

3:20 p.m.

3:30 p.m.

3:30 p.m.

WELCOME
ANTHONY A. WILLIAMS, Mayor, District of Columbia

Mayor Williams will welcome participants and introduce the
Coolidge High School Choir, who will sing the National Anthem.

As Chair of the Executive Council, Mayor Williams will provide
an annual report on progress toward restoration of the Chesapeake Bay.

COMMENTS BY EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS

PARRIS N. GLENDENING, Governor
State of Maryland

CHRISTIE WHITMAN, Administrator
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

MARK R. WARNER, Governor
Commonwealth of Virginia

DAvID HESs, Secretary, Department of Environmental Protection
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

RUSSELL H. FAIRCHILD, Pennsylvania House of Representatives
Chair, Chesapeake Bay Commission

ANTHONY A. WILLIAMS, Mayor
District of Columbia

ANNOUNCEMENT OF INCOMING EXECUTIVE COUNCIL CHAIR

ADJOURN

MEDIA AVAILABILITY



